
From: Mohshin Ali  
Sent: 20 June 2022 16:40 
To: will 
Cc: julian.overton 
Subject: Licensing Sub-Committee on 21st June 2022 - Brussels Wharf, Wapping Wall, Wapping, 
London E1W 3SG 
 

Dear Mr Cutteridge, 
 

Licensing Act 2003: S 136 – unlicensed sale of alcohol 
Premises: Brussels Wharf, Wapping Wall, Wapping, London E1W 3SG 

 
As you are aware from my representation already made in the papers going before the 
Licensing Sub-Committee on 21st June 2022, this Licensing Authority is investigating you and 
your business regarding possible breaches of the Licensing Act 2003, namely the sale of 
alcohol, which occurred at the above address on 3rd December 2021. You will be formally 
invited to an interview about this matter soon. 
 
In the meantime, as the Licensing Sub-committee hearing for the premises licence 
application is tomorrow, I would place on record that you do not have to say anything, but it 
may harm your defence if you do not mention, when questioned, something which you later 
rely on in Court. Anything you say may be given in evidence. 
 
I would also place on record that I understand you may nonetheless of course want to speak 
tomorrow night and/or have others do so on your behalf in support of your application to 
the Licensing Sub-Committee for a premises licence to sell alcohol.  
 
As you are of course, already legally represented, your solicitors are copied in both as a 
matter of courtesy, and so that they can advise you as necessary.   
 
If you have any questions regarding the above, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mohshin Ali 
Senior Licensing Officer 
Licensing and Safety Team 
Environmental Health & Trading Standards 
Place Directorate 
Mulberry Place 
5 Clove Crescent 
London E14 2BG 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:will@zeroomarkets.co.uk
mailto:julian.overton@tvedwards.com


 
From: Mohshin Ali <>  
Sent: 20 June 2022 18:04 
To: will; julian.overton 
Cc: Kathy Driver < >; Corinne Holland < > 
Subject: FW: Licensing Sub-Committee on 21st June 2022 - Brussels Wharf, Wapping Wall, Wapping, 
London E1W 3SG 
 

Dear Simmi, 
 
Please see the additional documents I will be referring to at the hearing tomorrow and I 
have copied in the applicant for their information.  
 
In addition, I have noted that the applicant has been applying for Temporary Event Notices 
for various date. However, looking on the following website, they have they’ve posted some 
dates that were not covered by the TENs. 
 
https://www.facebook.com/wappingdocklandsmarket/ 
 

 Easter Sunday (17th April – see attached statement) 

 29th April 2022 – (live band) 

 12th May – (Cocktails) 

 18th May – (reference to alcohol) 
 
I will also be calling Kathy Driver (Principal Licensing Officer) as a witness. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mohshin Ali 
Senior Licensing Officer 
Licensing and Safety Team 
Environmental Health & Trading Standards 
Place Directorate 
Mulberry Place 
5 Clove Crescent 
London E14 2BG 
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